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I am writing to ask you to support HB 3076 Relating to gun dealer license. 

 

This bill would help ensure that gun dealers, like many other industries such as 

restaurants, salons, nail shops, etc, follow required safety laws. Such businesses are 

inspected every year. Why should we not have this same rule for the most deadly 

industry, so these dealers can be held accountable to basic business standards? 

 

States with gun dealer licensing have reduced gun trafficking by 70% and gun 

homicides by 36%. 

 

Please vote yes to support this important bill. 


